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Oifig an Phríomhfheidhmeannaigh
 Oifig na Cathrach, 
An Ché Adhmaid, D08 RF3F

Chief Executive’s Office, 
Civic Offices, 
Wood Quay, D08 RF3F

T. 01 222 2809  F. 01 222 5997  E. bernie.flood@dublincity.ie
Mr Colm Murphy
Meetings Administrator
South Dublin County Council
County Hall
Tallaght
Dublin 24


info@sdublincoco.ie

        12th June 2018

Our Ref: BF/DNR1106

Re: Dublin City Council Monthly Council Meeting 11th June 2018


Dear Mr Murphy,

I wish to inform you that Dublin City Council at the Monthly Meeting held on 11th June 2018 noted the content of your letter dated 1st June 2018 conveying the terms of a motion adopted at your May meeting, as follows:

“That this Area Committee wishes to express its solidarity with the Palestinians and the unarmed peaceful protesters who were shot at, with some being murdered by the   IDF. We call on the Chief Executive to write to the Minister for Foreign Affairs & the Taoiseach to immediately expel the Israeli Ambassador ftom Ireland, for Israel’s crimes against the Palestinian People and to express to the Israeli’s that these actions are unacceptable under international Law and to end its military onslaught.”


Yours sincerely,



Deirdre Ní Raghallaigh
Meetings Administrator
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